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Update on the Status of Meaningful Use Public Health Measure 
Registry Options for the Medicaid EHR Incentive Program for 
Program Year 2017.  

Target Audience: All Eligible Professionals and Hospitals.  

The Department of Public Health and Department of Social Services recently 
published an updated Public Health Meaningful Use letter for Program Year 2017.  
Eligible Professionals (EPs) and Eligible Hospitals (EHs) now have the option to 
attest to either Modified Stage 2 or Stage 3 Meaningful Use. 

The letter provides guidance to EPs and EHs applying to the Medicaid EHR 
Incentive Program in identifying which public health measures they may be 
required to attest to or appropriately claim exclusion.  

This letter applies to anyone attesting to Meaningful Use on or after November 18, 
2017. 

Please read and retain for your documentation the Program Year 2017 public 
health letter.  

 
Contact Information:  
Call: 1-844-607-7455  
Email: CTMedicaidEHR@uconn.edu   

 

Additional Resources:  

Department of Public Health Meaningful Use Website: 
http://www.ct.gov/dph/cwp/view.asp?a=3936&q=462960   

Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services: 2017 Program Requirements: 
https://www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-
Guidance/Legislation/EHRIncentivePrograms/2017ProgramRequirements.html 
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